
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 30, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Ralph Izzo 
Chairman, President & CEO 
Public Service Enterprise Group Incorporated (PSEG) 
601 New Jersey Ave NW 
Washington, DC 20001 
  
Dear Mr. Izzo:  
 

Thank you for appearing before the Subcommittee on Energy on October 30, 2019, at the 
hearing entitled, “Building a 100 Percent Clean Economy: Solutions for the U.S. Power Sector.”  
We appreciate the time and effort you gave as a witness before the Subcommittee. 
 

Pursuant to Rule 3 of the Committee on Energy and Commerce, members are permitted 
to submit additional questions to the witnesses for their responses, which will be included in the 
hearing record.  Attached are questions directed to you from a member of the Committee.  In 
preparing your answer to these questions, please address your response to the member asking the 
question using the Word document provided with this letter. 
 

To facilitate the publication of the hearing record, please submit your response to this 
question by no later than the close of business on Monday, December 14, 2020.  As previously 
noted, your response to the question in this letter will be included in the hearing record.  Your 
written response should be transmitted by email in the Word document provided to Rebecca 
Tomilchik, Policy Analyst with the Committee staff, at Rebecca.Tomilchik@mail.house.gov.  
You do not need to send a paper copy of your response to the Committee.  Using the Word 
document provided for submitting your response will also help maintain the proper format for 
incorporating your answer into the hearing record. 
  

FRANK PALLONE, JR., NEW JERSEY 
CHAIRMAN 

GREG WALDEN, OREGON 
RANKING MEMBER 

ONE HUNDRED SIXTEENTH CONGRESS 

Congress of the United States 
House of Representatives 

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE 
2125 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING 

WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6115 
 

Majority  (202) 225-2927 
Minority  (202) 225-3641 
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Thank you for your prompt attention to this request.  If you need additional information 
or have other questions, please have your staff contact Ms. Tomilchik at (202) 225-2927. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Frank Pallone, Jr. 
Chairman 

 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: The Honorable Greg Walden 

Ranking Member 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 

 
The Honorable Bobby L. Rush 
Chairman 
Subcommittee on Energy 

 
The Honorable Fred Upton 
Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Energy 
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Subcommittee on Energy 
Hearing on 

“Building a 100 Percent Clean Economy: Solutions for the U.S. Power Sector” 
October 30, 2019 

 
Mr. Ralph Izzo 

Chairman, President & CEO 
Public Service Enterprise Group Incorporated (PSEG) 

 
 
The Honorable Lisa Blunt Rochester (D-DE): 
 

1. At a time when the horrific wildfires in California are reminding us all too well that we 
are already experiencing the impacts of climate change, we know we must move to 100% 
clean energy. And we can’t make this transition quickly enough. It’s not just the tragic 
situation happening in California right now. It’s happening all over the country. In 
Delaware, extreme weather is wiping out our farmers’ crops and hurting our state’s 
tourism industry. Air pollution in our communities is getting worse. Make no mistake 
that the impacts of climate change are here now.  
 
Transitioning to clean energy is not only necessary to protect our health and safety, but it 
is also an enormous economic opportunity. Economic opportunity coupled with 
innovation enhances America’s competitive edge, economy, national security, and our 
quality of life. Companies are innovating. States are innovating through policy. Now it’s 
time for the federal government to act. 

 
a. Mr. Izzo, do you believe a federal climate policy would help resolve tension 

between state policies and competitive markets? 


